
 

April 19, 2021 

To all students, 

 

Implementation of Online Classes due to Increased Level of Activity Restriction to Prevent the 

Spread of the Novel Coronavirus  

 

On April 22, the level of activity restriction at Kyoto University will be raised to Level 2-, as detailed 

in the university’s “Guidelines for the Restriction of Activities to Prevent the Spread of the Novel 

Coronavirus.”  

Although face-to-face classes were held during the first semester of 2021, lecture course classes from 

April 22 (Thu.) to May 12 (Wed.) will be held online in order to protect the health and safety of 

students.  

Experiments and laboratory course classes may continue to be held as face-to-face classes at the 

discretion of the providing department. In such cases, classes must be conducted while taking all 

possible measures to prevent the spread of infection.  

The details of online classes will be provided through KULASIS, PandA, etc.  

Information regarding the implementation of classes after May 12 will be provided around May 7 

(Fri.) through KULASIS and on the university website. 

The university asks for the understanding and patience of students regarding the unfortunate necessity 

of these measures. Please be assured that every effort will be made to resume face-to-face classes as 

soon as circumstances allow.  

Please continue to take appropriate virus prevention measures to ensure the health and safety of 

yourself and others. 

 

Takao Hirajima 

Executive Vice-President for Education 

 

【You-Tube】⼤学⽣向けアニメーション（Japanese only） 

 【「飲⾷時は危険」編】 

 【「⾃分のため、チームのため」編】 

 【「３密を避け、マスクと⼿洗い」編】 

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zx2wYdcHMAI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kNezOksUuE8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bdVHpeD-dow

